




















































































Eike, Kathy 

From: 
Sent: 

BankMergerApplication <BankMergerApplication@FDIC.gov> 
Monday, May 20, 2019 3:07 PM 

To: Eike, Kathy 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

FW: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE]SunTrust/BB&T Merger - Letter of Support 
BB&T Support Letter.pdf 

This message was sent securely using Z1x · 

From: Rose Selman [mailto:roseselman@gbvbuilders.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 3:21 PM 
To: BankMergerApplication; comment.application@rich.frb.org 
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE]SunTrust/BB&T Merger - Letter of Support 

Good Afternoon, 
Please find attached a letter of support for the SunTrust/BB&T Merger. I serve as a vo lunteer on the Bubba Moore 
Memorial Group Board of Directors and have found BB&T to be a great partner and supporter of our 501©3 
organization. Please don't hesitate to contact me through my work email or by ca ll the number below if you have any 
questions or need anything in addition. 
Best regards, 

Rosemarie L. Selmon, Executive Officer 
Greater Brazos Valley Builders Association 
Office: 979-696-0272 
Web: www.gbvbuilders.org 

* Greater Brazos Valley 
Builders Association I ~: X \ '­

·~~; :,, .:;r~\ r:~ ,f\ 
-1 ·, -

..... Hl 111.IH .H-" 

This message was secured by Zix®. 
This message was secured in transit. REP-ZFRSSE 
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April 30, 2019 

RE: SunTrust BB&T Merger 

To Whom It May Concern: 

As a founding member, past president and current Board member of the Bubba Moore 
Memorial Group, it is my honor to provide this letter of support for the Branch Banking 
and Trust Company (BB&T). 

The Bubba Moore Memorial Group, Inc. (BMMG) is a 501© 3 nonprofit organization 
that was formed in 2004 after the untimely death of a community friend and journalist. 
Bubba Moore was a newspaper man who promoted local business and causes that helped 
citizens and organizations in need. Bubba was an entrepreneur and did not have good 
medical insurance. A group of friends gathered and held a fundraiser to assist he and his 
family with their massive medical bills and living expenses. 

While forming BMMG a local mortgage lending officer, Danielle Fifer joined our group 
to further the cause and continue Bubba Moore's legacy. Danielle Fifer is an employee of 
BB&T who serves on several local Boards and is currently serving as BMMG's 
President. Danielle has helped accelerate the notoriety of BMMG which in turn has lead 
to more underwriters and sponsors for our fundraising events. Several years ago, Danielle 
introduced Donald Burback, BB&T's CRA/Community Development to BMMG. When 
Don learned of the many organizations that BMMG provided donations to he assisted us 
in applying for funds. He has been a promoter and champion for BMMG as well as 
giving his volunteer time to other nonprofit Boards. 

To date the Bubba Moore Memorial Group has given over $750,000 back to other 
nonprofit organizations and some individuals who are in need of assistance. We are proud 
to acknowledge that we have been able to give back to many and a large part of it is due 
to individuals like Danielle Fifer, Don Burback and BB&T's continuing support within 
our community. 

We look forward to maintaining a mutually beneficial relationship with the merged 
BB&T/SunTrust entity and continue to give back to those in our community who need 
assistance. 

Best regards, 
Rosemarie Selman, Vice President 
Bubba Moore Memorial Group, Inc. 

Bubba Moore Memorial Group, Inc- 100 W. Brookside-Bryan, TX 77801 



JARC 
F L O R I D A 

OFFICERS 
Peter G. Levine 
President 

Elleo Gechter 
Vice President of 

April 30, 2019 

To Whom it may Concern 

It is my pleasure to write this letter of support of the SunTrust/BB & T merger. 

Administration/Secretory At JARC FL we have been fortu nate to have been a beneficiary of support from SunTrust. They 

• c oryn Clayman . Esq. has been a strong community partner providing engagement with JARC FL by providing the 
Vice Pre,Jdenr of 
Finnncet rreasl/rer 

Janet Ellnoff 
Vice President of 
Fvnd oevelopmem 

Carin Friedman 
Vice President of 
Progroms and Services 

BOARD 
Cecelia Boone 
Stanley Civin 
Stacy Klein 
Jerry Kransdorf 
Robert levy 
Or. Barbara Lurie 
Melanie Marquez 
Debbie Quint 
*Peter Sachs, Esq. 
*Cynthia Schechner 
*Ronald Siegel, Esq. 
Evelyn Solomon 
David Sommer, CPA 
Steven Stein 
Robert Stone 
Sandra Tankoos 

flexibility in employee schedules to serve as a member of our Board of Trustees, provide 

volunteers to many of our client activities and fund raisers and through financial sponsorship 

helping us create opportunities for our clients that otherwise would not be possible . 

In addition to the fantastic organizational engagement, SunTrust has provided us with a strong 

banking relationship and financial services for many years. SunTrust has demonstrated that they 

not only value our business but they value our community. 

We appreciate the long standing partnership we have had with SunTrust and look forward to it 

continuing and growing after the merger w ith BB & T. 

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to share how much we value SunTrust bank and 

their employees. 

Jeffrey Tompkins Sincerel~ 
Jill Tompkins 1 '/-) / / 

HONORARY Q~ YitA/ 
Mary Sue Donohue, Esq. 

*Harvey Geller Je fr . Zirulnick 
Elyssa Kupferberg 
Rabbi Dan Levin Chief Executive Officer 
*Barbara Oko 
Cecelia Platnick 
Rabbi Robert Silvers 
Elaine Stein 
Joan Stein 

•or. Melvin Clayman ** 
Founder 

Debra C. Hallow 
CEO 

** OF BLESSED MEMORY 
* PAST PRESIDENT 

Extraordinary People Leading Ordinary Lives. 

2116095TH AVENUE SOUTH 
BOCA RATON, FL 33428 

Phone (561) 558-2550 
Fox (561)487-7840 

www.jarc/l.org 



3 April 2019 

Federal Reserve Bank of Richmond 
PO Box 27622 
Richmond, VA 23261 

RE: SunTrust Merger 

T o Whom It May Concern: 

ADDRFSS '310 S· It ir: c; met. Oca1a, flcnrla 34171 
TEL :l52.b29 8051 FAX 352.629.7651 
W[B W,J',,W Occ1laC' P • ..;1J11 

I am pleased to provide this letter for support for the great partnership we have in the Ocala (FL) 
Metro with SunTrust. The Chamber & Economic Partnership (CEP) is the economic development 
leader for this area and SunTrust has been actively engaged with us for more than 30 years. SunTrust 
is a Champion partner with the CEP and have been a key community partner as we have sought to 
build and diversify the local economy. 

As a career chamber and economic development professional with 25 years of experience, I have 
worked with dozens of banks across the Southeast. However, I can state without reservation that 
SunTrust has been among the most engaged in working to understand the uniqueness of our 
community. They understand the market, the opportunities, and how to serve both. The first 
question is always, "H ow can we assist." 

If nothing else is a testament to their commitment, I believe our continuing relationship with them 
speaks volumes. Banks come and go but they had stayed the course. SunTrust has a reputation 
which speaks of excellence. I am pleased to offer this letter of support and look forward to an even 
greater community partnership once they merge with BB&T. 

Kevin Sheilley 
President/ CEO 



Eike, Kathy 

From: 
Sent: 

BankMergerApplication < BankMerger Application@FDIC.gov> 
Monday, May 20, 2019 3:56 PM 

To: Eike, Kathy 
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE]Comments regarding Suntrust Bank, Savannah, Georgia 

This message was sent securely using Z1x 

From: Charles McMillan [mailto:cmcmillan@msn.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2019 9:11 AM 
To: BankMergerApplication 
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE]Comments regarding Suntrust Bank, Savannah, Georgia 

This electronic mail is to offer comments concerning the community work of SunTrust Bank, Savannah, 
Georgia. 

First, it is safe to say that SunTrust Bank, Savannah has for quite awhile held a strong reputation for its civic 
and community activities. The bank is known to be associated with numerous organizations and civic projects 
that are beneficial to the greater Savannah community. I speak from personal knowledge, having witnessed 
the bank involvement for more than 30 years. My knowledge is based on what I hear in addition to the things 
that I have personally witnessed. 

listed below are just a few of the initiatives carried out on behalf of the bank by Ms. Stephanie Johnson, Vice 
President/Community Development Manager. Ms. Johnson has been the face of the bank in a broad array of 
activities for many years. 

School Council Initiative: This is an initiative associated with the Savannah Chatham County Public School 
System. Over the years Ms. Johnson has served on three different school councils representing SunTrust as a 
business partner. Her involvement on each of the councils has been significant. I can personally state that Ms. 
Johnson is one the most outstanding business partners serving on the school councils here in Savannah. 

United Way of the Coastal Empire 

Martin Luther King, Jr. Observance Day Committee 

Stepup Savannah 

Senior Citizens Program (an initiative of the local Community Action Agency) 

Board of Directors, Junior Achievement of Georgia (JA) 

This is only a very few of the initiatives the bank is known to be associated, mainly with the involvement and 
coordination of Ms. Johnson. Finally, let me say that what the bank does in this community is unequivocal. I 
only hope that the merged entity will continue the efforts exhibited by the bank and the work of Ms. Johnson. 
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Please free to contact me should there be any questions. 

Charles F. McMillan 
McMillan and Associates 
JOO Bull Street, Suite 211 
Sava11nah, Georgia 31401 
912/233-4343 (Office) 
912/604-1192 (Mobile) 

This message was secured by Zix®. 
This message was secured in transit. REP-ZFRSSE 
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COMMUNITY 
FARM 
ALLIANCE 

327 Chestnut St. 
Suite #1 
Berea, KY 40403 
(859) 756-6378 

P.O. Box 130 
Berea KY 40403 

CFAKY . ORG 

• 
FARM 
IS THE 
FOUNDATION 
FOR GROWTH 

May1,2019 

FDIC Atlanta Regional Office 
10 10th Street, NW 
Suite 800 
Atlanta, GA 30309-3849. C 

Re: BB&T-SunTrust merger 

Dear Sirs 

This letter is in support of the BB&T SunTrust merger. BB&T has for the past four 
years been a valuable partner with Community Farm Alliance in supporting CFA's 
work to increase healthy food access to low-income communities and economic 
development in general. 

BB&T provided the initial funding that enabled CFA to launch the Kentucky Double 
Dollars program to provide healthy food incentives to SNAP participants. The KOO 
program was launched at six farmers markets in BB& T's service area. Today the KDD 
program is offered at 41 farmers markets and three retailers in Kentucky. 

I believe that this merger wil l only serve to increase the investment by 
BB&T/SunTrust back into our Kentucky communities. 

Respectfully, 

- 1. ~·t ()vtG "2::._ \.,, 
Martin Richards, 
Executive Director 
Community Farm Alliance 

Community Farm Alliance is a 501 (c)(3) nonprofit. We work to organize and encourage 
cooperation among rural and urban citizens through leadership development and grassroots 
democratic processes to ensure an essential, prosperous place for family-scale agriculture in 
our economies and communities. 
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